
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Friday 10th November 2023 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Remembrance 
Throughout this week, our collective worship time and 
assemblies have focused on the theme of 
‘Remembrance’. Our students reflected on different 
aspects of remembrance and, in our assemblies, we 
learnt about the service and experiences of the 
Windrush generation. Today, our students led a 
poignant whole school service of remembrance with 
amazing readings, music and singing. Together we observed two minutes 

silence and Mr Coombs played ‘The Last Post’. Each form created remembrance art work and 
prayers were said for all those affected by war. A special thank you to year 7 for their homework 
efforts for the Remembrance Service and to all those who read and sang this morning.  
 

                         ‘At the going down of the sun, and in the morning, we will remember them.’  

 
Next week… 
 

Friday 17th November – Training Day 
School is closed to students on Friday 17th November for a staff training day. 
 

Monday 13th November – Odd Socks Day 
Our student leadership team have been busy planning our school events for next week’s national 
‘Anti-Bullying’ Week. They have asked students to come in ‘odd socks’ on Monday 13/11/23 in 
support of this national campaign. This year’s slogan is ‘Make a noise about bullying’. We will post 
information on our Twitter page over the next week. 
 

Have a peaceful weekend everyone, 
 
‘Lest we forget’ 
 

 
 

Mrs D. Mitchell 
Headteacher 


